
Why do I have to take a picture at the end of a
visit?

Taking pictures at the end of a visit guarantees accountability for the driver and the operation. It also acts as a
proof point and assures the customer cannot claim the driver did not visit, etc.

The photos further help Gimme software build an image database for future AI projects, such as stockout
detection coming Summer 2022.


